

Archives Committee
June 5, 2018

Meeting started at 7:30 pm

Present: Paul Alt Delegate, Bobbi Area 31 Archivist, Carl Archives Chair, Sarah Archives Co-Chair.

Paul's report from GSO

Reviewed old business:

Projects:

- Pamphlet – update the area history pamphlet based on the history in the guidelines – ongoing. May have access to the file for the pamphlet, which will reduce the time needed to create a new version.
- Potluck dinner: discussion
- creating a master list of registered groups with history forms and reaching out to the groups without a history to get their information.
- New project idea: making 'trees'
 - Will contact Craig W. in North Jersey area to get a photo of the trees.

New business:

- Request for the Archives display – Cold Spring Group, Belchertown June 14
- Making Progress Group – requested information on their group history
- Postponing the dinner - indefinitely